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2003
“The wonder to me of all wonders is how some teachers have neglected Nature study, this easy and unfailing means of education, and have struggled to impose Biblical instruction as the first step towards getting a restless, full-spirited boy to think of higher things”
Lord Robert Baden-Powell

(1857 to 1941)
	?
	We are seeking :

· Further events that occurred this year.
· Copies of St Paul’s Parish Church magazines for this year.
· Copies of the Kent & Sussex Courier for this year.

· Any knowledge that you may have of this year.


Can you help ? Please click HERE if you can.
Scout cycling weekend

The South Downs

February 2003
Scout cycling weekend on South Downs based on Alfriston Youth Hostel.

Did you take part ? Do you have memories or photos to share ? 

If so, please let us know by clicking HERE.
Cubs Wild West Camp

14 to 16 march 2003
Did you take part ? Do you have memories or photos to share ? 

If so, please let us know by clicking HERE.
District Football Competition

March 2003

Scouts take part in the District Football Competition coming runners up.
Did you take part ? Do you have memories or photos to share ? 

If so, please let us know by clicking HERE.
A Narrow Boating Week for the Cubs
The Grand Union  Canal

April 2003

The Cubs spend a week narrow boating on the Grand Union Canal out of Braunstone, Leicestershire.

Did you take part ? Do you have memories or photos to share ? 

If so, please let us know by clicking HERE.
A Narrow Boating Week for the Scouts
The Grand Union  Canal

May 2003

The Scouts spend a week narrow boating on the Grand Union Canal out of Braunstone, Leicestershire.

Did you take part ? Do you have memories or photos to share ? 

If so, please let us know by clicking HERE.
Groombridge Football Competition

May 2003

Our Scouts take part in the Groombridge Football Competition coming runners up.
Did you take part ? Do you have memories or photos to share ? 

If so, please let us know by clicking HERE.
District Raft Race

July 2003

The raft excels again.

The Scout teams win both Junior and Senior Racing Trophies, but not the Constructor’s Trophy.
Did you take part ? Do you have memories or photos to share ? 

If so, please let us know by clicking HERE.
Cubs sailing

19 July 2003
Did you take part ? Do you have memories or photos to share ? 

If so, please let us know by clicking HERE.
Summer Camp
Huish Woods Campsite, Taunton 

August 2003

Summer Camp was a Group affair at Huish Woods Campsite, Taunton.

The campincluded caving in the Mendips and a visit to Yeovilton Naval Air base.
Did you take part ? Do you have memories or photos to share ? 

If so, please let us know by clicking HERE.
Cub Fun Day & Camp
August 2003

Did you take part ? Do you have memories or photos to share ? 

If so, please let us know by clicking HERE.
Cubs Science Night
6 to 7 December 2003
Did you take part ? Do you have memories or photos to share ? 

If so, please let us know by clicking HERE.
Cubs Christmas Party
10 December 2003
Did you take part ? Do you have memories or photos to share ? 

If so, please let us know by clicking HERE.
Scout Movement Milestones - 2003
	April
	Scout Association Vice-President W. Garth Morrison, CBE, HM Lord-Lieutenant of East Lothain reviews Queen’s Scouts at Windsor.

	
	

	
	

	May
	New Accommodation Lodge opens at Gilwell Park. The Lodge’s large accommodation, dining and meeting facilities replace the outdated portable cabins, without compromising Gilwell Park’s natural surroundings.

	
	

	
	

	
	

	September
	New Adult Training Scheme launched at the University of Warwick.


Click HERE if you have any further information regarding this year
or

HERE to return to our Navigation page
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